

## EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA LONDON

June 28, 1982

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, MP Prime Minister 10 Downing Street London, SW I

Dear Prime Minister:

Thank you very much for your hospitality during the visit of President Reagan. As I am sure the President has told you, he was delighted with the arrangements, and found his meetings with you particularly useful.

May I extend to you as well from all the members of the Embassy staff our appreciation for the cooperation and courtesy shown by all those in Her Majesty's Government with whom we worked in ensuring the visit's success. They made the task not only much easier but also much more rewarding.

With best wishes.

John J. Louis Jr.

Ambassador